in honor of Indigenous Peoples' Day

SLIGO CREEK NORTH NEIGHBORHOOD PARK
Saturday, October 9 | 3-4PM

Join Dr. Gabrielle Tayac and Councilmember Peter Kovar
for the second annual Greeting the Waters event
this Saturday in Takoma Park

The event will be held rain or shine or canceled if weather is severe. No rain date.



